
 

 

 
To ACCYPN members 

Building the College  
for the future –  

the 2013 Challenge! 
 

The 2013 Challenge is for every 
member to recruit a new 
member by 30 June 2013. 

 
Are you up to the Challenge? 
We will report the progress  

via the Newsletter. 



 

 

PLEASE PLACE THIS ON NOTICE BOARDS IN YOUR WORK AREA 

The Australian College of Children and Young People’s Nurses 
(ACCYPN) needs you now! 

Why Join? 
• Children and young people’s nursing is a speciality and this specialty 

practice needs to continually develop through education and research.  

• ACCYPN is working to develop and promote the speciality.  

• Members have the opportunity to use their expertise to influence national 
and state policy directions. 

What’s in it for you? 
• Membership of a national Organisation 

• Member rates for registration fees for  

o The ACCYPN Conference (24-27 August 2013, Melbourne) 

o Chapter Events 

o e-learning Library – view on demand  
(currently member specials apply when you purchase 5 or more sessions) 

• Journal – 3 times per annum 

• Virtual Network 

• Ability to represent the College on national and state policy development 
groups 

• Reduced membership fee for the Australian College of Nursing  

• And there is more, visit: 
http://www.accypn.org.au/membership/membership-join-
now/membership-title/  

Ready to Join? 
• Visit http://www.accypn.org.au/membership/ to join online or download a 

fax-back form. 

• We look forward to welcoming YOU to ACCYPN.   


